
Kingswood’s Next 
School Lunch Day 

For This Term! 
 

Subway 
 

March 10, 2023 
 

Our next PAC school lunch day for this term will be on Friday, March 10 and this time, 
we will be ordering from SUBWAY.  Please note that all sub sandwiches will be 
individually wrapped and marked with student’s names and we will have parent 
volunteers deliver the sandwiches to the classrooms (if you’re able to volunteer on this 
lunch day, please email Ms. Bahd at bbahd@sd38.bc.ca).  The deadline for orders is 
March 3 at the latest.   
 
All sandwiches will be topped with lettuce and tomatoes, as well as mustard and 
mayo.  *If you have specific requests, please note them and we will try to 
accommodate if possible if they are due to allergies.  Otherwise, sandwiches will come 
with the toppings listed.    Sandwiches will be on whole wheat bread or white bread 
only.  All subs will come with white cheese—if your child has a dairy allergy and they 
can not eat cheese, please note that on your order.  Any students who are absent on 
the lunch day—please call the school prior to 12:00 on March 10 if you will be picking 
up your child’s lunch—otherwise it will be redistributed in the school.   
 
We encourage you to order and pay through Cash Online.   Thank you. 
 
 
Subway Sandwich Options for March 10: 
 
• Ham    • Cold Cuts 
 
• Turkey    •  Roast Beef 
 
• Tuna    • Veggie (white cheese, lettuce, tomato,  

   cucumber) 
 

On your order, you will need to select: 
 
• your choice of sub   • your choice of either white or whole wheat  

   bread 
 
• your choice of a 4” option ($4.00) or a 6” option ($5.00) 
 
• you may also select Baked Lays potato chips ($1.50) 
 
• there will still be chocolate milk, white milk available for $1.50 
 
• there will still be the option of apple juice for $1.00 
 
 
In order to assist with our ordering and accounting purposes, parents are all strongly 
encouraged to order through Cash Online. If you have difficulties doing so, please 
contact Ms. Bahd at bbahd@sd38.bc.ca 
 
Our students have been asking for a variety of lunch options, in addition to pizza, so we 
are grateful to be able to provide this option to them.  Thank you! 
 
 



 
 
 


